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Question: Could you come back to us on when these regular meetings took place? 

Answer: It is a requirement under both detention service contracts that regular daily meetings 
take place between the detention service provider and the department.  This meeting 
schedule came into effect when the detention service provider commenced operations 
on Christmas Island on 1 October 2008*.  Given the complex nature of detention 
operations on Christmas Island other stakeholders, including representatives from the 
Australian Federal Police and Customs, also attend the daily meetings. 

 

 *Please note the detention service provider at this date was G4S. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


